
  

Dear Room 1 Parents: 

We are continuing our school year by introducing new work around our 

classroom!  

Students will be invited to tell a story in proper order with Sequencing 

Work,  will continue to grow their letter recognition with Sandpaper 

Letters, and will help out around the class with new practical life works, 

including “painting” our side yard fence and dish washing after meal times 

to name a few. 

Another Spring Song that we sing:  Spring Flowers  (Twinkle, Twinkle tune) 

Spring flowers, Spring flowers all around, growing up from the ground. 

Daffodils,  Tulips and Hyacinths, too.  Yellow, orange, red, pink, purple and blue. 

Spring flowers, Spring flowers all around, growing up from the ground.  

If your child wants to wear open-toed sandals in the classroom please bring 

tennis shoes/closed-toed shoes for the playground.  You can leave a pair of 

shoes at school in your child's cubby and we will be happy to help protect 

all of the toes! 

Important Dates: 

5/10-5/14 Farmer’s Market Art Sale 

5/21 Early Release 

5/31 School Closed for Memorial Day 

Happy Mothers Day from Room 1! 

 

Miss Julia and Miss Savannah  
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